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This Week 

Welcome Back: We hope you all had a lovely Easter and we are very excited to 

begin our Summer Term.

INSET Day: A reminder that the school will be closed for INSET on Tuesday 

6th May.

Donkeys: Kelly’s Donkeys will be returning to school on Mondays for Primary 

students to ride, starting from 28th April. If you have been sent an email with a 

consent link for your child and have not already completed it, please do so 

before then if you would like them to take part.

KS1 Swimming: Key Stage 1 swimming sessions start again next week.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Jarod, Globetrotters - Creating a detailed pattern in the style of Gustav Klint 

and completing his work in his own time.

Yoimoji of the Week: Bucko
This week’s Yoimoji was Bucko the resilient rabbit. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, 

to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Astronauts
Astronauts have had a wonderful start to the Summer Term. We are already enjoying our new topic, 

Wriggle and Crawl. We have made bug biscuits, looked at bug habitats and been on a bug hunt. It has 

been lots of fun and we are looking forward to learning more!
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